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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION 1V-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

09 DEC 2021
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. __«4d s, 2021
MOVIE VIEWING OF HERMANO PULI
To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned
L. Relative to the letter of invitation from the Provincial Tourism

Office headed by its Acting Head, Alberto S. Bay, Jr. and in cooperation with
Quezon Province Heritage Council, Inc. (QPCHI) re: Movie Viewing of
“Hermano Puli”, this Office encourages all Araling Panlipunan Teachers to
watch the said movie on December 10, 2021 at 1:00 pm thru the social
media Facebook account of Tourism Office and can be accessed thru
https: / /www.facebook.com/TourismQuezonProvince.

23 The activity is in commemoration of the nation’s history as part of
the 2022 Quincentennial Celebration.

3: Schools offering senior high school program are expected to inform
and encourage their Senior High students to participate to the said movie
viewing.

4. Enclosed is the letter of invitation for your guidance.

5: Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

[E M. ILAGAN, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superint: nt
OIC - Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Enc. As stated

’; Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City CI tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
@) (042) 710-0329 or 797-0773 &™) https://depedtayabas.com/
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December 7, 2021

GERLIE M. ILAGAN, CESO VI
School Division Superintendent
DepEd Tayabas

Tayabas City

Dear Ma’am llagan:

The Provincial Government of Quezon thru the Provincial Tourism Office and in cooperation with Quezon
Province Heritage Council, Inc. (QPCHI), take this opportunity to invite once again the Araling Panglipunan
teachers and Senior High School students for the replay of the movie “Hermano Puli”, directed by
Director Felino Tanada to be streamed thru the social media Facebook account of Tourism Quezon. The
film viewing will be streamed thru the FB pages of Tourism Quezon Province on December 10, 2021 at
1pm.

https://www.facebook.com/TourismQuezonProvince.

Your official endorsement for these momentous celebrations of our nation’s history culminating until the
year 2022 for the Quincentennial Commemoration in the Philippines will be highly appreciated.

We will be honored for the active participation of teachers and senior high school students on this webinar,
Signing in behalf of the Quezon Provincial Tourism Office and the above mentioned non-government
organization.

Very Truly Yours.
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Alberto S¢Bay, Jr. oroteo Danilo P. De Cuna
Acting Head Tourism Office President, QPHCI
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